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Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
This term our big question in Year 5 is: Ancient Mayan Civilisation: Do 
aspects of the past influence today?  
 
As part of our curriculum we have booked a VR workshop, in school on 
Friday 3rd May, to take us back in time to the Ancient Mayan Civilisation. 
We have also booked a Stone Age workshop so that we can compare these 
two periods of time.  
 
In order for this exciting workshop to take place, we are asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £10 per child. Please use the Parent Pay system 
to consent to your child taking part and make your contribution by Friday 
26th April 2024. Although this is a voluntary contribution, if there are 
insufficient contributions we will be unable to take part in this exciting VR 
workshop.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Miss Parkinson and Miss Greaves 
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